ebXML JC Minutes, April 30, 2007

Attendees:

Ian

Dee

Dale

Kathryn

1. OASIS Symposium report:  Kathryn and Dale reported very briefly. Seemed to be a lot of positive comments around ebXML during the symposium; Monica and Kathryn were both approached several times and got positive feedback and interest in ebXML.  Monica's presentation went well (no technical difficulties) and was very well received.  Dale mentioned that at the JC meeting we had asked Jamie about putting something together for the ebXML webinars on the UN/CEFACT Core Components piece. Dee will follow up with Jamie on this.
2. ebXML webinars publicity: Dee, Carol and Pim have started a list of places to promote the webinars. These include:

· ebXML-Dev
· general OASIS lists
· ebXML.XML.org focus area

· XML Daily Newslink

· OASIS News

· XML.org homepage

· OASIS homepage

· OASIS announce list

Carol will also do a media advisory on the webinars to see if she can get some press to attend as well.  
In addition, PIM (in an e-mail) volunteered to forward the webinar announcements to various European lists and industry lists to which he subscribes.

We discussed the length of the webinars. These may vary slightly.  Most will be 1 hour including Q&A or slightly longer. Dee will list Registry/Repository for 1.5 hours, since there will be a short demo included.  We need to provide an idea of the time so potential attendees know how much time to set aside for attending.

Everyone is encouraged to talk up the webinars in their TCs and encourage TC members to post the announcement (once it comes out later this week) to their blogs.  Please send any additional lists or calendars to Dee for the announcements. She will be keeping track of lists in order to avoid duplicate postings.  Let her know if you do post the announcements (once they are available).
Pim will do the short introductions for the four webinars (Jamie has done this in the past).  

Everyone should include a slide for contact information with the presenters’ names and TC url.  It was suggested that we have a full list of resources links that would be used for each webinar, and that Pim include this in his opening introductions for each of the webinars. These links will be captured in the presentations and will then be available to all attendees.  Dale volunteered to start the list of resources, and will send to the JC for additions.

3.  Webinar registration questions:  Dee has a number of fields in the registration tool that can be required or optional during the registration process.  She recommends keeping this very short, as we will be sending out follow-up surveys after the webinars to all registrants. In the follow-up e-mail there will be a link to the replay and the survey so those who registered but were unable to attend can easily view the replay at their convenience.  Recommended fields during registration are: name, e-mail, organization, and country.  There is a capability for each TC to create a custom question as well. Dee emphasized the importance of keeping the registration process simple and easy, and using the follow-up survey to capture additional information, comments or questions.  Dee sent the list of options to the JC, and would like responses back from each TC by EOB today so she can set up the registration pages ASAP.
4. Other items: none

Next meeting: May 14th at 9:00 am Pacific Time.

